
I. Ferrater Mora 
1518 Wlllowbrook Lañe 

Víllünovd. Pa. 19085 

February 5, 1984 

Mr. Rafael Chabrán 
Department of Spanish and Portuguese 
Louisiana State Univers i ty 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70803-5313 

fiear Hr. Chabran: 

My very sincere apologies fo r the delay in 
answering your Letter of October 25, 1983. I have 
been away from home most of the t ime, and unabLe to 
cope with the mail which has been p i l i n g up during my 
absence (or absencej-). 

I wiLL have to traveL again soon fo r a number of 
Lectures. Huch to my regret I i r i t t not be able to 
read your d i sse r ta t i on —a hurr ied reading uoulÁ 
not cer ta in ly help you. In any case, thank you very 
much fo r asking me. 

With best wishes, 

ic-Ww 


